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April 29, 2008 DOCKETED
Lyn A. Farmer, Esq.
Chief Hearing Officer
ARIZONA CORPORATION COMMISSION
1200 w. Washington Street
Phoenix, AZ 85007-2996

APR 29 2008

Salt River Project Agricultural Improvement and Power District's Motion to
Amend Decision Number No. 68093
Docket No. L00000B-04-0126-00000

Dear ALJ Farmer:

I know that this letter is a bit out of the ordinary, but given our time frame and the need to
receive Commission approvals we wanted to propose some time frames on behalf of Salt
River Project Agricultural Improvement and Power District ("SRP").

Here is SRP's concept, which could take the form of a procedural order:

April 30: Form of notice for the public open house to the Hearing Division for
approval, along with the proposed mailing list

May 9: Form of notice approved by the Hearing Division and date of open
house set (suggest May 20) and date of hearing set (suggest May 30)

May 12: Open house notice mailed to mailing list

May 20 Open house at the Pinal County Fairgrounds, probably 7 p.m. (so that
lack of AC will not be an issue, the facilities do have evaporative
cooling)

May 30 Approximate date for hearing (we will need an actual date to put in the
public notice) and possible Commission decision following evidentiary
presentation

June 16 Recommended opinion and order issued, if the Commission does not
issue a decision at the hearing

July 1 Place on Commission open meeting agenda for a decision, if the
Commission does not issue a decision at the hearing.

Re:
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Please let me know what you think of this approach. Again, I did not want to be
presumptuous, but August 1, 2008 really is the date by which SRP needs a decision.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Very truly yours,

JENNINGS, STROUSS & SALMON, P.L.C.
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By
Kenneth C. Sundlof, Jr.

KCS/mri

ORIGINAL and 15 copies filed with
Docket Control this 29th day of April, 2008.

COPY of the foregoing emailed this 29th day
of April, 2008, to:

Chairman Mike Gleason
Commissioner Jeff Hatch-Miller
Commissioner William A. Mun dell
Commissioner Kristin K. Mayes
Commissioner Gary Pierce
Christopher Kempley
Ernest G. Johnson
Lawrence v. Robertson, Jr.


